
         

 

PREGNANCY AND COVID-19 FORUM  

FOR MUSLIM COMMUNITIES IN  

NORTH EASTERN MELBOURNE 
 

Hume City Council and the North Eastern Public Health Unit (NEPHU) in 
collaboration with the Muslim Health Professionals Australia invite you to join 
us for a pregnancy and COVID-19 information forum for couples from the 
Muslim community. 

The online forum is a chance to have your questions about pregnancy,  
COVID-19 and vaccination answered by medical experts: 

• Dr Amrooha Hussain- GP  

• Professor Paul Johnson — Director of the North Eastern Public Health Unit, 

Infectious Diseases Physician (Austin Health & The University of Melbourne) 

• Dr Shazeea Mohamed Ali –Geriatrician who will share her story about deciding to 

get vaccinated while pregnant 

Arabic and Turkish interpreters will be available. 

 

Date 

 

Monday 20 December 2021 

Time 6.30pm 

Venue Online Via Zoom 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86023819134?pwd=V3hSNW5NTThYNjhGZUtjRysvTklhZz09 
  
Meeting ID: 860 2381 9134 
Passcode: 115253 

RSVP Please RSVP to paula.howell@austin.org.au or you can join the meeting 
(without registering) using the above link at 6.30pm on Monday. 
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